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*** PRESS RELEASE *** 

 

Mayor Fulop Boosts Public Safety with Latest Promotions of Over 60 

Police Detectives and Sergeants  

 
Nearly 500 Police Promotions in Jersey City under Fulop Administration 

  

JERSEY CITY, NJ — Mayor Steven M. Fulop joined 

the City Council, Public Safety officials, JCPD 

officers, and community members for today’s 

ceremony promoting more than 60 Jersey City Police 

Officers, advancing over 30 to the rank of Detective and 

more than 30 new Sergeants.   

 

With today’s ceremony, Mayor Fulop has administered 

nearly 500 promotions within the Jersey City Police 

Department.   

 

“Promotions within the police force are not just a recognition of individual achievement but also a strategic 

move to ensure we have the right leaders in place to address the complex challenges of modern policing,” 

Mayor Fulop said of today’s ceremony.  “We are proud of our officers and confident in their ability to 

continue to protect and serve our community." 

 

The Fulop Administration has prioritized public safety, leading to the lowest homicide rate among the top 

100 East Coast cities in 2023.  These efforts have contributed to a safer city and have strengthened the 

relationship between law enforcement and the community. 

 

Public Safety Director James Shea highlighted the importance of these promotions in enhancing the 

department’s operational effectiveness.  "These latest promotions reflect our dedication to maintaining a 

strong, capable, and well-trained police force.  Our officers have demonstrated exceptional dedication and 

professionalism, and these advancements are well-deserved.” 
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All media inquiries should be directed to Kim Wallace-Scalcione at KScalcione@jcnj.org. 
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